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Comments: To whom it may concern

I do not feel that the proposed expansion is acceptable. First, the lake is simply not large enough to handle the

projected amount of additional watercraft. The last time I was up there it was already crowded with an assortment

of watercraft, actually sort of dangerous with the mix of power boats , kayaks, canoes and paddle-boards. I

understand the boat launch, allowable boat size and docks are to be enlarged and located near the Loon nest.

They'll leave and take a portion of the lakes charm with them.  They are stressed enough as is. What about the

human waste generated by such a large expansion? If any thing expand the campgrounds that everyone can

share vs. thirty some private cabin/homes. The Forest Service should just say no.

Wally Higgins


